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Dear Parents                  13th July 2017 

 

On Wednesday 19th July, weather permitting; we are planning to take the children to West Kirby beach as 

part of our seaside theme.  

 

We will be leaving school at 1.30pm and would expect to be back at school by 3.15pm. If your child is in F1 and 

does not usually attend on a Wednesday afternoon but you would like them to take part in this visit, they are 

welcome to come along provided that they are accompanied by an adult. Please let us know if this causes any 

difficulties.  

 

We would like to make this a fun family afternoon and would therefore like as many parents or grandparents 

to accompany us as possible. You would then be responsible for your own child and staff will supervise the 

children not accompanied by a family member. You are welcome to bring younger siblings along with you. If we 

do not have enough accompanying adults, we may need to ask if you would supervise another child. Please could 

you indicate below if you are happy to do this?  

 

On the day of the visit children will need to wear comfortable clothing and footwear suitable for walking. If it 

is sunny they will need to bring a sun hat and have sun cream applied before they come to school. Alternatively 

they could bring a named bottle into school if they are able to apply it themselves with a little adult 

supervision. We will take some play equipment down with us – balls, bean bags, buckets and spades etc. and will 

provide each child with an ice lolly when we are there. Drinks of water will also be available. 

 

We will only be able to do this visit if we have enough adults to walk to the beach with us and supervise the 

children when we get there. If you are able to accompany us we would be grateful if you could fill in the reply 

slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Cath Smith and Sophie Griffiths 

Foundation Stage teachers 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Foundation Stage Beach Visit Wednesday 19th July 2017 

 

Child’s name ____________________________________ 

 

I am    /    am not able to accompany my child on Wednesday 19th July 

 

I am   /    am not bringing younger siblings 

  

I am   /    am not able to supervise an additional child if needed                           

 

Name of accompanying adult if applicable _______________________________ 

 

Please return by Monday 17th July 2017 
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